
Town of Cornish 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

  April 15, 2015 

 

 
Dan Sherman, Emily Ward and Karen James were present for the meeting.   
 
Selectmen’s Minutes and Warrants for Payroll and Accounts Payable were reviewed and signed. 
 
Bangor Savings Bank’s account authorization form was corrected to reflect resignation of the 
newly elected Town Clerk, Treasurer, and Tax Collector and was signed. 
 
Central Maine Power Pole Permit to install a pole on Old Limington Road was reviewed, 
approved and signed. 
 
Liquor License Renewal Application for Stoneridge Restaurant reviewed against prior year and 
approved with stipulation that dollar amounts for sales of food and liquor be filled in and 
Manager name be added.  
 
Motion made to approve Ranger Matt Bennett’s request to use the fire station on May 16th from 
8am-3pm for Wild Land Classroom Training.  Seconded and approved. 
 
Warrants for the May 5th School Budget Vote were signed by selectmen. 
 
Motion made to appoint Nancy Perkins, Peggi Aspinall, Jack Bash, Sheena Randall, and Mark 
Call to the Cornish Board of Appeals.  Two dates will be set aside to administer the Oath of 
Office to each member.  Seconded and Approved. 
 
Selectman Ward communicated Forrester Jesse’s trimming recommendations to CAB. 
 
Eileen McKinney and Teresa Downs will be co-chairs for the CBDG Committee and Nancy 
Perkins Secretary.  Nancy Perkins and another member plan to visit the CBDG office in 
Augusta.  Selectmen want to know if they have a right to put a dollar limit on any given project.  
Emily will contact Nancy to have her ask that question. 
 
The cemetery marble marker has been ordered.  The company that delivers to Colette’s couldn’t 
guarantee delivery by Memorial Day.  Once Colette’s takes delivery they will set the marker 
within a day or two. 
 
A question that arose out of selectmen meeting with Scott Pingree and Sam Gilpatrick requires 
investigation by our Workers Compensation carrier.  Emily will contact Chalmers Insurance for 
an answer.  
 
A Public Hearing has been set for Wednesday, May 20th at 7:00pm to present several topics for 
discussion. 
 
Selectmen reviewed deadlines for upcoming reports and distribution of the workload. 
 
Motion made to adjourn the meeting. 
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___________________________  
         Karen James 
 
___________________________  
         Daniel Sherman 
 
___________________________  
         Emily Ward 


